
Adelaide PHN and Country SA PHN have partnered to participate in a
national pilot which seeks to strengthen the capacity of the primary care
sector to recognise and respond to people at risk of, or experiencing, family,
domestic and sexual violence, including child sexual abuse (FDSV). More
information about the pilot is available by scanning the QR Code below.

Conversations 

We are committed to capturing input from GPs, Aboriginal Health Workers,
primary care practice staff, FDSV and support services across Country SA to
understand how you are supporting people experiencing FDSV in your local
area, what tools and resources might help you do this better, and any
important considerations unique to the communities you serve. We can meet
with you online, individually or as a group, before, during or after work hours.

Interested?

If you or your practice or service is interested in providing input and would
like to have a conversation with us, please email the project team at:
fdsv@adelaidephn.com.au 

For those who would like to provide input but are unable to meet with us, we
have included QR Codes which when scanned will take you to a short
survey.
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